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Writing around school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ask your child what 
they have been writing about! Lots of super 
writing across school. Classes 3 and 4 have 
been writing about aspects of history and 

Class 5 is looking at plastic pollution. Class 2 is 
reading and 

writing about The 
Owl who is Afraid 
of the Dark—Plop! 

 

Class 1 have been 
writing about 

Handa’s Hen this week. 

 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 3rd February Class 2—Trip to Cosford 

Thursday 10th February Class 1 Theatre trip—Dear Zoo 

Tuesday 15th February Class 5—Play in a Day 

Thursday 17th February Y5/6 Kwik Cricket—invites to follow 

Friday 18th February Break up for half term 

Monday 28th February Return from half term 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day 

Thursday 10th March Exotic Zoo—Classes 1and 2 

Friday 25th March  Y3/4 Football competition 

Thursday 7th April Start of Easter holiday—children 

Friday 8th April Staff only—PD day 

Monday 25th April Return from the Easter holidays—
staff and children 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,                 

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

 

 Class 1: Amelia—being resilient  

 

  Class 2: Erica—being responsible 

 

 Class 3: Dillon—being resilient 

 

 Class 4: Tyler—being resourceful 

 

Class 5: Amelie—being resilient  

TTRS successes!!! 

We are still doing brilliantly as a school—and we are now 4th 
in the local schools leader board. This is amazing—and shows 

the effort of all of our children now on TTRS—of all ages and abilities!                           
That’s great—lets get to first! 

Shropshire Star vouchers 

We have registered for the 
cash for schools vouchers 

with the Shropshire Star. If you have a paper 
copy of the Star—could you please collect vouchers from 

Thursday 3rd March to Saturday 2nd April. The five schools 
with the most vouchers (proportionate to the size of school—
which will help us!) wins a share of £12,000. If we could get a 

prize, then it would help hugely with the new garden area. 

COVID-19—Update 

Please continue to test regularly and particularly if your child seems 
unwell. We have had a few more cases across school this week—in 

Class 1 and Class 3. Cases in Telford are extremely high. 

To order LF tests: Order coronavirus (COVID-19) rapid lateral flow tests - 
GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

Trips coming up 

If you have said that you are able to pay for the Dear Zoo trip (Class 1) 
or Cosford (Class 2) - please can you make online payments or send in 

cash / cheque. 

Class 5—Play in a Day—online form has been sent out today. So please 
check emails. 

Makaton Sign of the week 

Following a lovely assembly about Rose Ayling-Ellis, and thinking about our 
school community, we have decided to start a sign of the week to teach all the 
children  Makaton. Here is a link to ‘Good Morning’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5XtH1Q3T0Eg 
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